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Honorable Committee,  

 

Oregonians are already overburdened with unreasonable taxes, with our dollars 

misused.  Further taxation without accountability is an insult to the Oregon taxpayers.   

 

Vote NO on this insane budget increase.  It will drive business and community 

members out of Oregon. It will damage the quality of life for all Oregonians.  


